
 

 

 
 
 

 
NEWS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 
August 26, 2021 
 
 

Chatham County Animal Services Offers Fostering Opportunity  
 

Chatham County, GA (August 26, 2021) – Chatham County Animal Services (CCAS), like many 
shelters across the state and the nation, have seen an increase in the number of animals 
coming into their care.  They have seen an increase in owner surrenders as well as officer 
seizures. 

As such, CCAS is working with Renegade Paws Rescue (RPR) to move dogs out of the facility via 
their foster network. In order to maintain the facility at acceptable capacity, CCAS needs your 
help. 

Anyone interested in becoming a foster with RPR, please visit: 
https://www.renegadepawsrescue.org/foster 

Questions regarding this opportunity may call 912-652-6575. 
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